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I support HB2585.  I believe that our state can support a voluntary registration system 

that will prove that voters are willing and able to bring their petitions to the voting 

booth as it has been done for many years prior to automatic registration.  Ours is a 

state of involved parties and people.  We should do away with mail in voting all 

together.  But at the very minimum require people to register in person in order to 

fulfill their solemn oath to a country that serves them.  Do away with auto registration.  

The people don't want this.   


